
 

 

Dear «Sig1» 
 
LANEHAM ROAD BETWEEN TRESWELL AND DUNHAM ON TRENT 
PROPOSED 50MPH SPEED LIMIT - PUBLIC CONSULTATION – TRO 1277 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
introduce a 50mph speed limit on Rampton Road and Laneham Road from the junction with Green 
Lane, Treswell to the existing 40mph speed limit in Dunham on Trent. The proposed 50mph speed 
limit would replace the existing National Speed Limit of 60mph.In addition to the 50mph speed limit 
on Laneham Road it is proposed to move the start of the 30mph speed limit on Main Street, 
Laneham, from its current position to the location of the first lamp column as you turn off Laneham 
Road. The 50mph speed limit would extend from Laneham Road to the start of the 30mph speed 
limits on Main Street, Stokeham; Main Street, Laneham and Dunham Road, Laneham. 
 
The lower speed limit is being introduced as part of an accident reduction scheme. In a period 
between 2018 and 2021 there were 5 injury accidents recorded on Laneham Road. As well as 
lowering the speed limit there will be other works to ensure that the verge marker posts are 
replaced, where necessary, on all bends along Laneham Road. 
 
The location of the proposed new speed limit is shown on the attached plan and notice. 
 
Before proceeding further with the proposed 50mph speed limit, I wish to consider the views of 
residents and organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form 
of an objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the 
County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on these proposals should 
reach me by 24th October 2022. 
 
All comments/objections should be sent to either the e-mail address or postal address below. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If 
you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Yours «Sig2» 

 
Jeff Burton 
Highway Improvements Co-ordinator  
Tel: 0115 9772505 
Email: TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

«Add1» 
«Add2» 
«Add3» 
«Add4» 
«Add5» 
«Add6» 
«Add7» 

  

Your ref:  
My ref: H/JAB/TRO1277/01 

Date: 21 September 2022 
  


